
Vacation Bible School 
  

VBS will be June 13 – 17 from 9:00 am – noon.  VBS is open for children age 3 years through 5th grade.  
(PRESCHOOL CHILDREN MUST BE POTTY TRAINED TO ATTEND VBS.)  You may register at http://
www.romefirst.org/events/vbs .  If you are interested in volunteering at VBS please contact Dawn Daniel at 
706-291-9331 or ddaniel@romefirst.org. 

Sunday, May 1 will be our last Fantastic First Sunday for the 2015-2016 school year.  We will be celebrating 
with pizza, ice cream and inflatables in the Wilder Center.  Please bring $2 for pizza and join us from 4:30-

6:00 pm. 

Finding Your Way Through The Bible 

You are invited to journey your way through the bible each Sunday April 24-May 22. This is sponsored by 
Rome First Children's Ministry. Children in grades 3rd through 5th are invited to attend. On Sundays, during 
the worship hour, there will be an opportunity the children to leave with Ms. Dawn and go to Kidz Connect to 
complete a five-week track on how to use your bible. This will be a fun, hands-on exploration of the bible you 
won't want to miss.  For more information, contact Dawn Daniel, Director of Children's Ministry at  
ddaniel@romefirst.org. 
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